Talking points
Session 1.2. Reimagining our future: Building back better from COVID-19

Thank you very much Mr. Chair,
The COVID-19 is disastrous, and it is also the wake-up call for all of us on the risks and dangers that are always lurking around the humanity. More than ever we are extremely aware of our preparedness, our resilience, and specially, our vulnerability.
We have witnessed tireless efforts of Leaders of the Movement, especially the IFRC, ICRC, leaders of national societies, staff, members, volunteers around the world who have devoted their time and worked counter-the-clock to deliver timely assistance to people in-need. We express our admiration and appreciation to those noble efforts.

But from the real picture of today world, we have to admit that no single country, neither organization or society can alone win this hard-to-end fight against COVID-19.

Joint efforts, cooperation, work together and comprehensive measures at regional and international level must be tightened. The humanity need a world-vaccination campaign, in which developed countries, the UN, international organizations, including the IFRC, the ICRC, and multinational pharmaceutical firms who hold the vaccine technology, play an important role in assuring equitable access to vaccines for all countries and group of people, especially the vulnerable ones. World partnership must be strengthened to bridge the vaccine divide, protecting the peole against COVID-19 regardless of wealth as clearly set in the COVAX initiative.
Red Cross voices must be heard more in national, regional and international plattforms and Red Cross actions must be better-known and recognized by the people, the communities, the authorities and the private sector all around the World, especially the Southeast Asian Region, where is heavily impacted by COVID-19.
The Movement, the IFRC, ICRC and every National Society must be the Partner of Choice in every emergency hazard that could happen, from natural to man-made hazard.

In order to achieve this goal, effort of every National Society is a must. But cooperation, cordination and experience-sharing among sister NSs, especially technical support from the Movement is very much appreciated.

Regional mechanisms and cooperation of the Red Cross-Red Crescent like Southeast Asian Leadership Meeting must be emphasized and developed in a new height, and “Regional Responder Team on Health care – emergency” must be taken into consideration; as well as further promoting regional-bilateral dialogues among NSs.
Thank you very much!
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